
Welcome to the Fam

Do you remember how stressed or scared you were on your first day of school?
It can be intimidating to start a new school, so help make new staff feel
welcome ! 

First:  Create a list of all new staff. 
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Second: Collect simple goodies and assemble them into a welcome basket.  These can
include snacks, school supplies, as well as school logo merch! 

Third: Place your welcome baskets in their rooms or mailboxes prior to the start of school
just to say welcome! 

Fourth: So you're not doing it alone, have your school's sunshine committee help.  If you
don't have one, start one! This committee can send out retirement cards as well as cards
when staff experience something big in a year like births, deaths, and weddings. 
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Need help completing your kindness act?

Reach out to our Student Group Coordinator for help with planning or
assistance.

Need help with funding for your act? We can help you! Apply on the Random
Acts website. 

Take it a step further: Apply for a Random Act grant to offset the cost of supplies! 


